
To Whom it May Concern; 

As required, we are supplying you with a notice that we anticipate a mass layoff under the WARN act in your 
area.  We anticipate the lay off of 72 employees on or about August 31, 2020. 

These employees are supervised though our Dayton area regional office at: 
3164 Presidential Drive 
Fairborn, OH 45324  

But physically work at:
Wright-Patterson Air Force Base
2530 Loop Road West, Bldg 560
Wright-Patterson AFB, OH  45433

For further information please feel free to contact me, my contact information is as follows: 
Angela Cauley 
Director of Human Resources 
Sumaria Systems, Inc. 
99 Rosewood Drive, Room 140 
Danvers, MA  01923 

Thank you, 

Angela Cauley PHR, SHRM-CP   |  Director of Human Resources | 
Corporate HQ   
Sumaria Systems, Inc.|  www.sumaria.com  | 
Office:  978-739-4200 x1115  |  Fax:  978-739-4586  |   
E-mail:  acauley@sumaria.com
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